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NORDISK ANNUAL MEMBERS SEMINAR 2015 

 
We have the pleasure of inviting you to a seminar followed by a light meal at the following venues: 
 

Grimstad: Tuesday 27 January 2015 16:30 – Rica Hotel Grimstad,  
 Kirkegt. 3, 4878 Grimstad   
Oslo:  Thursday 29 January 2015 16:30 – Ingeniørenes Hus Møtesenter, 

Kronprinsensgt. 17, 0251 Oslo 
Bergen: Tuesday 10 February 2015 16:30 – Grand Terminus Hotel,  
 Zander Kaaesgt. 6, 5015 Bergen 

 
Our annual seminars endeavour to update participants on recent legal developments with particular 
focus on major court judgments and arbitration awards during the preceding year. In addition to a 
session focussed on the ramifications for owners and time charterers of the collapse of OW Bunker, 
we will present a number of relevant cases dealing with charter party issues and the termination of 
charter parties, as well as shipbuilding contracts and associated English law principles. We will 
also review some of the key developments of the last year with particular focus on sanctions and 
low sulphur fuel regulations. Hopefully, there will be something of interest for everyone. 
 
We hope that you can join us for this informal gathering to review and discuss topical issues, and 
not the least to meet and socialise with some of our lawyers and a number of participants from 
different parts of the shipping industry.  
 
This invitation may be forwarded to all personnel in your company who are involved in charter 
party and other maritime contract issues whether in operations, chartering or management. Please 
respond by following the link in our e-mail within Tuesday 20 January. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Nordisk Skibsrederforening 

 
 

Georg Scheel 
 

To our members and clients 

  Date: 7 January 2015  

 
Please quote case no. in all correspondence 

 


